
 

We’re so glad to be working and serving as God directs.  Aimee and I have made 95 masks for the staff of Colonial Hills to 

give with personal hand sanitizers at the beginning of the school year.  Aimee was also contacted by some school staff to 

make personal masks of their choice.  We did a Back-to-School Breakfast on August 13th  for all Colonial Hills staff.  It has 

been good staying in touch with school personnel during the summer.  Regrettably, we will not be able to start Kids Club 

or on campus volunteering just yet but eagerly anticipate the time we will be allowed to be back on campus in person. 

             

 

 

August 1st, Aimee and I set up and packed school supplies with her kiddos 

and husband, Braydon, Hailey, and Matt.  Families were very appreciative for 

this encouragement when we handed them out August 8th.  THANK YOU for 

giving toward supplies and please be in prayer for student, teacher, and 

family safety as they return to school.  Please pray that students will read the 

Bibles and devotional materials selected especially for them and that God 

will draw them to Himself.  

                        

Pete, and I delivered school supplies on August 8th.  It was a true blessing to see, speak with, pray for, and encourage these 

dear ones as they came to pick up their school supplies.  We look forward to continuing to minister at Colonial Hills 

Elementary, SAMM, and Kerrybrook Apartments this fall.  Pray for continued good health of all who come together to 

serve or be served during this still uncertain time.  We are grateful and trusting our great and awesome God! 

     

Thankful to God and you!  Joyce Velasquez—Executive Director 


